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As an Idaho resident that frequently travels to the surrounding states nearby, It would 

greatly benefit the state of Oregon if this passes.  Here in Idaho, it is allowed to drive 

a UTV on the highway to get to the trails and I can tell you that the revenue it brings 

in to the city's, RV parks and many other businesses is substantially more when 

access is granted such as this proposal. Oregon has always been prohibitive to many 

of us with a few exceptions (Sumpter) so I support this as well as a lot of my fellow 

Idahoans! 


